M-H0Kzef
29 July 1957

Corps of Pnginsers, U.3. Army
Building 198
Port Honmouth, Few Jersey

The enclosed leller and vhotostat reesived from the American Puilding
Congtruction and Supply Company is reburned to you., The farle Depot
has no direet contact with the contractor, but only with the Corps of
Enginesrsg! representatives,

It is our opinfon that this drawing should be submitted to vou and
arproved by your slectrical snginesr prior to gending it to the Navy.

Yery truly yours,’
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Public Yorke Officer






